
Temple Beth Or High Holiday Services – Guidelines 5783 / 

2022 

 
We welcome you to join us for the upcoming High Holidays and celebrate the new year together.  

We are happy that Cantor Barbara Haimowitz is returning this year to officiate at the High 

Holiday services along with Rabbi Rubin.  Services will be held at the Laurelton Fire Company 

Memorial Hall, 1731 Route 88, Brick (across from The Hope Depot).  The entrance to the 

parking lot is off Olden Street. 

 

This year, as in the past, the services will be livestreamed.  Details on how to access the 

livestream will be provided in the future.  The full Schedule of Services is enclosed. 

 

1. Some of the procedures in the services will be: 

a. The Torah will be taken out, though not marched around the room.  There will be 

honors given out this year – Torah Aliyot (reciting the blessings, hagbahah/lifting and 

gelilah/tying the Torah) and the Ark Openings only for the opening and the closing of 

the Torah service.  Torah aliyot will be given only to in-person individuals.  

b. Youth Services and Babysitting will not be provided. 

c. There will not be a pre-Kol Nidre dinner. 

d. There will not be a sit-down Break Fast. 

 

2. Attendance procedures: 

a. Bring your own Machzor High Holiday Prayerbook, Tallit, Kippah/Headpiece and 

use them throughout the High Holidays.  Note: If you do not have your own Machzor 

High Holiday Prayerbook, let us know in advance as a few will be available.  They 

are also available for purchase from TBO for $25 in advance of the Holiday. 

b. Enter the building through the door directly off the main parking lot. 

c. Masks are optional. 

 

3. Some additional items: 

a. High Holiday tickets will be issued to TBO members in good standing and will be 

required for entrance. 

b. Guests of TBO members will be allowed to attend with guest tickets acquired in 

advance.  See the Guest Ticket Form. 

c. Anyone from the outside community will need to join TBO to attend services.  

Alternatively, for a Guest Donation of $72 per household, they will be given the 

livestream access information.   

d. New TBO members will be given a Machzor as a gift from TBO.  A Machzor can 

also be purchased from TBO for $25. 

 

 

 
 


